
 

 

 

 

This is in response to your e-mailed request under the Freedom of Information Act ("FOIA"), 5 

ILSC 140/I et seq., dated November 7, 2019. You have requested that Pleasantdale School 

District 107 produce the following public records: 

 

 

      

Request: 

Dated  

11/7/19 

  

Please provide a PDF copy of all letters written and information 

collected as a result of Action Number 30 at the April 17, 2019 

Board of Education meeting. 

      

Response: 

Dated  

11/12/19 

 

 

 

 No action was taken as a result of Action Item 30. Attached is a 

letter that was sent to the TTO. This letter was initiated before the 

April 17 Board of Education meeting but was completed after the 

April 17 Board of Education meeting.    

  

  

 

As the FOIA Officer of the District, Mr. Adams is responsible for granting and denying requests 

for records under the Freedom of Information Act. The District's responses attached to this email 

intend to be fully responsive to your specific request. If we have misinterpreted your request, 

please clarify your request to him in writing. 

You have a right to appeal a denial of records to the President of the Board of Education by 

written request directed to the President at the District office 7450 S. Wolf Road, Burr Ridge, IL 

60527 within fourteen (14) working days of your receipt of this email. 

  

 

 


